2 GENERAL REPAIRS TO SCHOOLS (AN213-2007)

Various works were required to be carried out at Baldragon Academy, Dens Road Primary School,
Eastern Primary School, Harris Academy, St Pius RC Primary Schooland Whitfield Primary School.
The works needed to be carried out whilst the schools were unoccupied during the summer holiday
period. Due to the timescales involved to allow the contractor to order materials and sufficiently plan
the works, the Director of Education in consultation with the Education Convener and Group
Spokespersons accepted the most favourable tender for the works, as recommended by the City

Engineer.

Valid tenders were returned by four contractors ranging from £37,993.00 to £124,922.18. The lowest
tender of £37,993.00 from CCL Group Limited was accepted. Allowances of £6,600.00 for
professional fees and contingencies were added giving a total expenditure of £44,593.00.

The Committee is asked to note the above for information.
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